PLANNING BOARD OF THE TOWN OF EAST KINGSTON, NH

MEETING MINUTES OF MAY 19, 1982

Members present: Richard Smith, Sr. - Chairman

Will iam A. DiProfio - Clerk

Walter B. Schlotterbeck - Selectman

Dr. Robert Marston Peter Whiting

8:00 P.M. Final Hearing - Morrill subdivision on 107A.

Mr. Morrill has State subdivision approval, perc test and concrete bounds. The Board approved the subdivision

and signed the mylar.

8:15 P.M. Attorney Giles representing Mr. Ladd asked if it was

possible to subdivide the 12.6 acres behind left on Sanborn Road. The Board reminded Mr. Giles of the wording which was agreed to in September of 1981. This is a requirement for a 60 ft. right of way and 400 feet for two lots. There is only 418 feet available. Attorney Giles said he would inform his client and come back with a proposal if his client so desired.